
Borough of Matawan 

 

Public Notice 

 

Resolution 19-06-22 

Rejection of All Bids for the 2019-2020 Biennial Contract for 

Electrical Maintenance 

 

 
WHEREAS, the Borough of Matawan previously authorized the receipt of bids for the Borough 

of Matawan 2019-2020 Biennial Contract for Electrical Maintenance; and 

 
WHEREAS, pursuant to law the Borough of Matawan solicited bids for Electrical Maintenance; 

and 

 
WHEREAS, the Borough of Matawan received one (1) bid for the aforesaid contract; and 

 
WHEREAS, according the NJSA 40A:11-13.2b the lowest bid substantially exceeds the 

contracting unit’s appropriation for the goods or services. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Borough of Matawan that the 

Borough of Matawan hereby rejects all bids for the Borough of Matawan 2019-2020 Biennial 

Contract for Electrical Maintenance at this time. 

 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that a true certified copy of this Resolution shall be forwarded 

to the following Borough of Matawan Departments:  Clerk, Finance, Public Works as well as all 

bidder(s). 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 


